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Recognising and Enhancing WSH 
Capabilities at the bizSAFE  
Convention 2022
The bizSAFE Convention 2022 was organised  
to grow the bizSAFE community and recognise 
good WSH efforts, such that more employees 
and companies take ownership and are well- 
equipped to prevent accidents from  
happening. Part of the Convention also  
celebrated the 29 recipients of the bizSAFE 
Awards 2022.

Public Consultation for WSH 
Guidelines for Safe Loading and 
Unloading on Vehicles
We invite Industry members to share your 
feedback on the draft WSH Guidelines for Safe 
Loading and Unloading on Vehicles by 6  
January 2023.  Let us know how loading and  
unloading operations can be carried out safely 
and goods secured properly for  
transportation. 
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We regret that we are unable to reply to emails at this email 
address. For enquiries or feedback, please email us at  
contact@wshc.sg.  
Visit the WSH Council's website now for updates on WSH- 
related matters, information and events.
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